

12th May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

You will be aware of the Government's plan for a phased wider opening of schools. The Government have prioritised children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 to **possibly** return to school on 1<sup>st</sup> June. This is in addition to the children already attending school because they are in any of these three categories – children of Critical Worker, have a named Social Worker or have an EHCP.

In order to plan for the children to return to school safely, we would like parents in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 and the three named categories above to e-mail school as soon as you read this letter, or at the latest by Friday 15<sup>th</sup> May, to let us know if you will or will not be sending your child to school from 1<sup>st</sup> June. It is important that you give us this information so that we can organise classes of 15 pupils plus staffing. It is **very important** that you contact us so we can allocate your child a key group and make further arrangements. The safety of your child and our staff is of the utmost importance.

Whatever decision you make as a parent we will fully support you and we thank you for your cooperation in this unprecedented situation.

Further details will be sent regarding start date, times, lunches etc. when the Government give us this information.

Yours sincerely,

O Flitcroft Headteacher

M Richards
Chair of Governors